Announcement

HEDNO deeply mourns the loss of an esteemed employee who tragically passed away
today, Tuesday, June 25, during efforts to restore a low voltage fault in the Nissaki
area of Corfu.

HEDNO's Management and staff would like to extend their deepest condolences and
sincere sympathy to the family. The company has already established a Committee
to investigate the accident.
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